
INVITATION

WOODMAN CLOSE 
SPARSHOLT  
WINCHESTER SO21 2NT

DATE 	 MONDAY 26TH APRIL 2021 – MONDAY 10TH MAY 2021
PLACE 	 MICROSOFT TEAMS PRE-RECORDED INFORMATION EVENT

Find out about the updated proposals for five new affordable homes



www.winchester.gov.uk

We want to tell you about our current proposals  
for five new affordable homes before we submit  
a planning application.

As we’re unable to meet you face-to-face due to COVID-19,  
we have arranged a pre-recorded information event to ensure  
that you still get the opportunity to view the revised plans and 
hear about the energy efficiency standard of the homes. 

UPDATED PROPOSALS

The pre-recorded presentation will be available  
to view from Monday 26th April 2021. 

You can let us know your thoughts by emailing  
newhomes@winchester.gov.uk or by visiting  
www.winchester.gov.uk/woodman-close  
by Monday 10th May 2021. 

HOW TO ACCESS THE PRE-RECORDED 
INFORMATION EVENT:
www.winchester.gov.uk/woodman-close

North


